
Beech Green Primary School 
“Believe Grow Persevere Succeed”  

Newsletter for Thursday 8th July 2021    
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you again for your support and willingness to work with us, as we all try to follow government 
guidance through this last week.   Your willingness to tell us about every cough or ache has been so helpful.  
We know how difficult this has been for many of you.  The guidance for September has been in the news 
this week; from experience we know this might change.  I will send a Parent Mail in the last week of 
August, which will explain any changes to our one-way system and drop off times.  
 
Children have met their new teachers and arrangements for transition sessions for anyone at home have 
been made.  Look out for a Parent Mail with information and contact details.   
 
We are so proud of your children, they have worked hard, played together and embraced every 
opportunity to learn.  Pupils do not need to wear uniform on Thursday 15th July. Our aim is to have a 
reward day to say ‘thank you’.  
 
Mrs Julie Poulson Headteacher                                                                               @beech_green   
 

Term Date Reminders 
All being well we can all get there; Friday 16th July is the last day of Term 6 and when we all finish for the 
Summer School Holidays.   We will finish early on Friday 16th – finish times will be:- 
Rec, Y1 & Y2 - 1.15 p.m. until 1.30 p.m. and  
Y3, Y4, Y5, & Y6 - 1.25 p.m. until 1.40 p.m. 
 

Free School Meal Support for this Summer Holiday 
If you are entitled to Free School Meals, then this link will take you to information regarding holiday 
school meal vouchers.  www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/holiday-school-meal-vouchers  
  

Y2 Moving to Y3 – Remember From September You Start Paying for School Dinners 
If you think you might be entitled to Free School Meals (FSM) then please apply to find out if your claim 
is successful, before 31st August 2021, otherwise come the 1st September, you will start to be charged 
£2.34 per day for school dinners. www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals  

 
Drone Aerial Movie for our School Website Reminder 
This is a reminder that tomorrow the drone film of school will be made over lunchtime; it will be used on 
our school website. 

 

School Uniform for September delivery 
Any uniform ordered by this morning’s deadline is due for delivery when we return to school. 
We will let you know when it’s available to collect. 
 

Donations - Acknowledgements 
We have received a thank you certificate and letter from Family Holiday Association and the Pied Piper 
Appeal for our recent donations.  Thanks again Beech Green for your support and generosity. 
 

  

http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/holiday-school-meal-vouchers
http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals


Moving in the Summer Holidays? 
If anyone is moving away and leaving Beech Green during the summer school holidays, would you please 
ensure the school office is aware by the end of term.  Many thanks. 
 

Join SkillZONE This Summer 
For the first time ever, SkillZONE is opening its 
doors for summer family sessions this August. 
Families can join in at their Safety Centre for a 
morning or afternoon session, to learn all 
about safety.  
Book your tickets for this FREE session on 
Eventbrite.  
The sessions are aimed at children aged 6 and 
over, but younger siblings are welcome to join. Groups can be up to six people, and each group must 
include at least one adult.  During your session the whole family will enjoy our indoor safety village, 
learning how to keep safe this summer.  If your family exceeds six people, please give them a call to chat 
about how they can accommodate you.   
Sessions will be offered Tuesday to Thursdays in August 2021, please see Eventbrite for further details. 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/summerskillzone-tickets-160569783545  
Book early to avoid disappointment as places are limited.  
For more information please call: 01452 834150 or email SkillZONE@glosfire.gov.uk  
 
 

admin@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk 
covid19@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk 

Beech Green Careline – 24-hour answerphone – 01452 722697    
Website – www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk 
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